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Promoting the Game, Honoring the Tradition.

April 4, 2022

Mr. Don Rea, PGA

Secretary, PGA of America

100 Avenue of the Champions
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33418

Don,

On behalf of the members of the Indiana Section PGA, we are honored to provide a letter of support for
the candidate of Nathan Charnes for Secretary of the Professional Golfers’ Association of America.

There are three excellent candidates for the office of Secretary, but we believe Nathan sets himself
apart with his thorough knowledge of the Associations financial situation and needs and his overall
awareness of the major issues facing the PGA of America.

Nathan has a strong vision for the future of the PGA of America. He understands the need to improve
employment issues, first and foremost by fixing the recruitment in our industry. Ultimately, we are
impressed with Nathan’s ability to connect to the membership and his goal to elevate the image of PGA
Members. His background and committee presence has been strong both at the section level and
nationally, and we look forward to working closely with Nathan to help make his goals and dreams a
reality.

Respectfully submitted,
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